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The Chairman, 
Upper House enquiry. 
Dear Sir, 
As a resident of Newcastle for 82 years, it alarms me that part of King Edward park is 
designated to be alienated from the public.   
Since revelations in the recent ICAC investigation, I beg that this matter be investigated by 
the forthcoming Parliamentary Enquiry. 
Yours sincerely,  Helen Johnson. 


